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Addendum No. 1 
City of Coquitlam 
RFP No. 25-080 

 

Safety and Disability Management System 
Issue Date: August 8, 2025 

Total Page Count: 1 

Proponents shall note the following amendments to the RFP documents: 
 
 
QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 
 
Q1. What is your current core HR system? 
A1. Oracle PeopleSoft. 

Q2.  How many employees are expected to use the proposed system? 
A2. Between 5-10. 

Q3. Do you currently have a Learning Management System (LMS) in place? 
A3. No. 

Q4. Could you please confirm which systems and platforms are expected to be 
integrated with the proposed solution? 

A4. The City’s core HR system – Oracle PeopleSoft. 

Q5. Do you have an estimate of how many historical records or how much data will need 
to be migrated into the new system? 

A5. Approximately 10 years of historical data. 

              
 

End of Addendum No. 1 
 
Proponents take into account the content of this Addendum in the preparation and 
submission of the Proposal which will form part of the Contract and should be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Submission Form. 

Upon submitting a Proposal, Proponents are deemed to have received all addenda that 
are issued and posted on the City’s website and considered the information for inclusion 
in the Proposal Submission. 

 

Issued by: 

Chris Overes 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
bid@coquitlam.ca 


